VBCRG'S WEEKLY UPDATE

FOR THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 20

OPERATIONS

- Guardrail de-berming continues on
Primary roads in Waverly Township
before moving to Arlington
Township.

- Crews are patching potholes
county-wide.

- Crews are working through tree
and limb trimming requests as well
as storm clean-ups.

- Crews are spot scraping and
grading gravel roads across the
county.

- Crews are addressing ice control
and snow removal as necessary. For
day-to-day updates on the VBCRC's
winter operations plans, please visit
our Facebook page at
Facebook.com/VBCRC

ENGINEERING

- Tree trimming and removals began
on CR 388 between CR 653 S and
29th Street in Pine Grove Township
last week and continue as weather
allows.

- Tree trimming and removals on
CR 352 between CR 687 and 60th
Street in Keeler Township continue
as weather allows.

MISCELLANEQUS

- VBCRC will be welcoming the new
Managing Director, Bret WitkowskKi,
on March oth. Mr. Witkowski, who
currently serves as the Business
Manager of Michigan Lutheran
Seminary, will succeed Dan Bishop,
the current Managing Director, who
will be retiring on February 28, 2023.
“Bret brings a wide range of
experience with him including
serving as the elected Treasurer of
Berrien County. Even more
important, Bret has a track record of
strong leadership that will assist the
Road Commission in carrying out its
Mission: to provide a safe and
reliable transportation system" says
Board Chairman, Wayne Nelson.
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